Joanna Shapiro

From: Heather Chase <heather8063@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 04, 2020 10:20 AM

To: Joanna Shapiro

Subject: Re: 236 Watchaug Road

Hi Joanna-

I will try to make that meeting. I don’t necessarily understand the numbers from the original but I’m looking to
have it about 6 to 9 inches deeper than the original. The dredged dirt will stay in the yard and can just increase
the size of the berm.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 1, 2020, at 11:14 AM, Joanna Shapiro <jshapiro@somersct.gov> wrote:

Hi Heather — | did receive your check and note, with the original sketch, and I'm putting you on next
week’s agenda.

Information that the commission will still want to know is how much material you intend to remove
from the pond, how deep it is now vs how deep you want to make it, and what you will do with the
dredged materials.

If you could just email me another note, or be prepared to respond to those questions either during
Wednesday’s meeting (are you able to join the zoom call at 7pm Wednesday October 7?), or if not ready
at that point, the Commission will likely want you to have that information before they potentially make
a decision at their following meeting on November 4.

Thank you,
Joanna

From: Heather Chase [mailto:heather8063@icloud.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 12:03 PM

To: Joanna Shapiro

Subject: Re: 236 Watchaug Road

Hi -
Yes, I didn’t have info on what the fee was. I will work on the additional items and send along

with the fee to you ASAP.
Thank you again for your help with this!

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 10, 2020, at 11:42 AM, Joanna Shapiro <jshapiro@somersct.gov> wrote:



